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19th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Student Council Reward Trip to York – Wednesday 3rd July, 2024 

Over the past year your child has been an active member of our student council, speaking to external visitors, 

being involved in projects for improving student life and presenting findings to their peers during assemblies. 

Student voice is an important part of maintaining a high standard of opportunities for our school cohort and your 

child has been a great ambassador and role model for other students. 

As a reward we would like to take your child to York for the day on Wednesday 3rd July, 2024.  The student council 

have designed the day and have chosen the following activities for us to do during our time there.  We are still 

awaiting confirmation of bookings but hopefully this is the schedule. 

Timing Postcode Venue 

8.15  Leave school 

9.50 YO10 4AB Minibus Parking 

10.10  Cliffords Tower and park 

11.00 Y01 9SN City river cruise 

12.30  Packed lunch in Tower grounds 

1.30 Y01 9RD York Dungeons 

3.00 Y01 7LX Tour of Shambles (Diagon Alley) 

including opportunities to shop 

4.00 Y01 9WT Jorvik Viking experience 

5.00 Drive McDonald’s for tea 

7.00 Estimated time back at school  

 

Students can wear their own clothes with suitable shoes for walking distance and a raincoat to accommodate the 

lovely British weather.  Can students please bring a packed lunch and snacks/drinks for the journey.  If your child 
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is in receipt of a free school meal, a grab bag will be provided on the day.  I would recommend a backpack so we 

can carry things comfortably. 

We will be travelling by school minibus and the school is buying attraction passes for students so there is no 

charge to yourselves.  We have asked the student council to fund raise to support the passes, by selling icepops at 

dinner time and this will continue to the end of the year. 

I am putting this trip on Arbor for you to consent or you can send your child in with a note and I will consent for 

you. 

Kind regards 

A Milnes 

Mrs Milnes 

 

 


